
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/12/2016 4:04:20 PM
Subject: Re: Out of State Travel Request

Ok. 


Richele K Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
South Carolina
Direct 803-734-8465


Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 12, 2016, at 3:35 PM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Our office is required to approve out-of-state travel costs for certain appointed officials, including Workers 
Comp Commissioners.  Before I move forward, I would like to discuss the background on these with you 
tomorrow.  Thank you.
 
From: Ballentine, Kim 
 
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 2:48 PM
 
To: Schimsa, Rebecca
 
Subject: Out of State Travel Request
 
Attached is an out-of-state speaking engagement approval request form for Executive Director Gary Cannon to 
attend the Internal Association of Industrial Accident Board & Commissions (IAIABC) Convention Meeting 
September 26-29, 2016 in Portland Maine for  Governor Haley’s approval. Gary serves on IAIABC’s Executive 
Board.
 
Thank you.
 
Kim Ballentine
Office of the Executive Director
S.C. Workers’ Compensation Commission
1333 Main Street
P.O. Box 1715
Columbia, S.C.  29202
803.737.5744
www.wcc.sc.gov
 
 

CONFIDENTIAL & PRIVILEGED
 

The preceding email message, including any attachments, may be confidential and/or protected 
by the attorney-client or other applicable privileges. It is intended for the sole use of the individual 
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or entity named above. If the reader of this transmission is not the intended recipient, please 
notify the sender immediately and destroy any copies, electronic, paper or otherwise, that you 
may have of this communication. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

<IAIABC 2016 Sept 26-29 Portland Maine.docx>


